
T H A N K  Y O U ,  S T O C K T O N  E A S T  W A T E R  D I S T R I C T

ATTENTION: The Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA) law may seriously
affect Landowner irrigation practices in the near future, up to and possibly including having to
fallow land. The District is eager to partner with Landowners to convert from using groundwater
to surface water. 

Contact the District today to receive more information about our Surface Water

Incentive Program (SWIP) for new surface water customers.

If you’re not currently using surface water but have a diversion available for use,
please contact the District so we can work concurrently with you to provide surface
water supply.

All Surface Water Diversion Customers - 

Per California State law, all surface water diverters, must have a meter that meets
state standards. The District is putting all meters into compliance at District cost. If
your meter is currently inoperable, please contact the District immediately. 
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To contact the District, please call (209) 948-0333, and
ask to be transferred to the Engineering Department for
assistance with anything referenced on the reverse side. 

Information can also be found on the District's website at
www.sewd.net


